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Working for the Church Through the Holy Spirit
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Here is a summary of the Session’s Work for January - February 2021.
Session Actions at January 4, 2021 and January 10, 2021 Meetings: 
January:
The Membership rolls were purged. Also, the Session voted to pay church staff if then are working during the pandemic at January 4th meeting. 
The Session at their January 10th call meeting voted to have an inspection of the Athens Street house to provide proof of the tenants violating their lease by (1) putting a shed on the property without permission and (2) allowing the daughter to living there without permission. The Session voted to give the tenants notice of eviction. 
February:
At the Meeting on February 1, 2021 the session talked about receiving Notice from APM that the tenants on Athens Street will be moving They have until March 27th to move out. Once they have moved out the house will be cleaned and repaired as needed. 
2021 Church Budget:
The Session is discussing including in the church budget the organizations that the church will donate to during the year.
Vison for 2021:
We are hoping that in the next few month we will be able to worship in person again. I am hoping and praying that this will happen by May of 2021. We will have to begin looking at how some of the church’s ministries can become virtual programs.  We will be looking at some areas such as, (1) Ash Wednesday Service, (2) God Friday Service, (3) Vacation Bible school, (4) a Young Adult Study, and revival.

Treasurers Report:

January2021
Main Bal.       $17,838.22
Building Bal. $ 9,447.46
.
Church Community Request:
If you know of any needs that need to be addressed in the Fishertown community please let the Pastor on church leader know so, that the church can address the needs of the people during the pandemic.

Covid-19 Vaccine:
I know some people are unsure about getting the vaccine. Please take the time to get information about the vaccine before deciding. We all need to do all we can to be safe for ourselves and others. 

Pastor’s Office Hours:

At the current time, the pastor will be working from home most days and will be in the office on Thursdays from 9:30-1:00. I will restore my office hours as cases decrease. 

As we move into 2021, we look forward to a wonderful and blessed 2021 guided by the Holy Spirit. 









Covenant on Facebook:
Covenant Facebook address is: https://facebook.com/cpc.kannapolis/
Join us on Sunday morning online on our Facebook page at 11:00 AM.
For online payment please go to www.Covenantpresbyterian-kannapolis.org
(Instruction are on the page.)
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One benefit of using your newsletter as promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such as press releases, market studies and reports.
While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is making it useful to your readers.
A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.
You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.
Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.
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